
Lehigh Valley S Gaugers 
June 2005  
Meeting at  

Wally Collins 
Oradell, N. J. 

Seems like so many of us are so busy in the 
summer, once again, the attendance to our 
LVSG monthly club meeting was very slim. 
 
The only members to show up at Wally’s 
was Bert Mahr, Barry Mertz and Frank Tit-
man, who came in one car. 
 
However, Wally while does have a very 
large layout, it is only accessible to a few 
at a time. So, Bert and the gang had plenty 
of time to visit and run trains on Wally’s 
Midland Pacific Railroad. 
 
No club minutes were taken at this meeting 
either. 

The image to the 
right is of Wall 
Collins, MID-
LAND PACIFIC 
RAILROAD.  
 
As one looks at 
this image you 
can see Wally's 
excellent crafts-
manship. 
 
Over the years, 
Wally built the 
trestles, rock 
formations and 
structures. 
 
This image fea-
tures Wally's 
GOLDEN SPIKE  
Day. May 2005 

If you belong to the NMRA, you will recog-
nize the cars pictured above as the famous 
model railroader Heritage Collection series 
cars. The trestle is one of Wally’s recent 
projects. Great work Wally! 

All images are by Wally Collins. 


